
The King James Bible Expo was 
without a doubt a once in a lifetime 
privilege and blessing.  My family 
and I express appreciation to all 
involved.  Think about this … to 
stand on the U.S. Capitol steps and 
read through God’s Word, set-up a 
display of the history and heritage 
of the English Bible, particularly the 
KJB, then to distribute thousands 
of Gospel witnesses through the 
John and Romans booklets across 
the D.C. area.  If only all Bible-
believing pastors and Christians 
could have been present for this 
historic event.  Certainly there are 
many critical issues today facing 
the church, but if we do not get it 
right on the Book, “…what can the 
righteous do?”

I’ve enclosed a few photos of this 
great event.  Continue to pray for the 
KJB Concurrent Resolution before 
the House of Representatives.  
There will be fruit yet to be seen 
as a result of the 2011 KJB Expo 
in our nation’s Capital.  Go online 
to read the May digital edition 
and watch your mailbox for the 
upcoming quarterly publication 
of The Voice in the Wilderness for 
more coverage on the Expo.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PRAYERS AND SUPPORT!

FROM HERE AND THERE

NEWS BITS
THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!
Prayer Notes:     
•	Travel safety and God’s blessing dur-

ing upcoming meetings.  
•	The Voice Team is currently prepar-

ing the next printed, quarterly edi-
tion of The Voice in the Wilderness.  
Pray for needed finances to com-
plete this project.

•	Praying for others to join in helping 
us reach the $6,000 goal to be able 
to purchase Pastor Niller a car.

•	Interest continues with the King 
James celebration.  To date, 9,000 
KJB pins have been shipped.  

•	Travel Safety
•	Health
•	Increased Support
•	KJB Project
•	Venezuela Church 

Planting Projects
•	Car for Pastor 

Niller - San Felipe, 
Venezuela
•	Foreign travel and 

Missions teaching 
and preaching
•	Property Mainte-

nance Equipment

•	A good 1st quarter 
for ministry and 
finances
•	Over 3600 KJB 

Signatures
•	Newly designed 

“Weekly Voice” 
email edition
•	Good offerings
•	Safe travels and 

good services
•	Churches continue 

to give toward 
Pastor Niller’s Car

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

Visit us online to read the 8-page May 2011 
Virtual Voice Edition 

May 2011•
Free Subscription•

Mini-Voice Edition
& Prayer LetterRonnie and Terry Williamson   •   Steve and Rebekah Lilly

             Evangelist/Editor                                 Staff Missionaries

Prayer Praise

Come Join Us ...
   •in celebration of the  
      400th Anniversary of    
      the King James Bible
    •sign The KJB Declaration on our website at  
      www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org
    •order your commemorative KJB 400th
                 Anniversary lapel pin today.  

On the Capitol steps, looking toward 
the Washington Monument, reading the 

King James Bible.

Bro. Steve and Bro. Ronnie at the Expo 
tent displaying the 400 years of history 
and heritage of the King James Bible.

Bro. Williamson distributing Gospels of 
John and Romans on the Mall.


